Vicki Stiefel-Lartz Memorial Scholarship Award

This \$250 award is in loving memory of Vicki Stiefel-Lartz who passed away in May of 2020 after a battle with cancer. Vicki lovingly guided four children of her own through high school while pushing them to use their adversities as a learning experience and not as a hindrance. In her memory, this scholarship is offered to all seniors graduating from Eastland High School who plan to better themselves(does not have to be going to college) after graduating from high school and have faced a personal struggle that has helped shape their future and future plans.

To apply, write a one page essay that includes the following:

- Who you are
- What you plan to do following graduation
- Detail a personal struggle that you have gone through that has helped to shape your future and future plans

Turn in your essay to Mrs. Pilgrim by April 1st.